
 

GRAFTON TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 

  January 28, 2019 

  

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY:  Councilman Wagar at 7PM, at which time the 

Pledge of Allegiance was said 

ROLL CALL: COUNCILWOMAN DOOLEY – Present 

   COUNCILMAN WAGAR – Present  

  COUNCILMAN BUCKLEY – Present  

  SUPERVISOR GUNDRUM – Present  

  COUNCILWOMAN DESCHAINE – Present 

ALSO, IN ATTENDANCE WERE THE FOLLOWING:  Noelle & J.J. Goyer, Tom 

Withcuskey, Frank Lewandusky, & Herb Hasbrouck 

 

Presentation presented by Noelle Goyer for the Summer Youth Program 

(attached).  Only 1 out of town child in last year’s program, Paperwork into 

County and the grant for food is complete.  Looking for easily accessible storage 

option for youth program supplies.   

Discussion on Recycling:  Charging $2.00 for recyclables, possibly starting to 

accept batteries & hazardous materials, going to a ticket program (like most 

towns have) & Hoping to Roll it out by May 1st.  

Town Clerk looking into getting a P.O.S. machine so that we can accept debit and 

credit cards. 

 



Highway Dept:  Opening of Snow Removal Bids:  Only 1 bid was received from RM 

Bacon for $105.00 per hr.  Bid was incomplete Decided to not put another bid 

out.  Herb Hasbrouck would like to go to On-call basis for outside help until he is 

back up to full crew, getting away from Union, Pay Scale, Update on purchase of 

Pittstown’s grader, Highway Dept wish list: Mowing Machine & Hot Box 

Motion to adjourn at 7:55 pm made by Supervisor Gundrum, seconded by 

Councilwoman Deschaine: Motion Carried 5-0. 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUMMITTED 

 

VICTORIA BURDICK 

GRAFTON TOWN CLERK 

 

 


